
 

 
NEWS RELEASE 
 
Southern Rhode Island Conservation District 
Gina Fuller, District Manager 
401-661-5761 
gfuller@sricd.org 
 

 

Southern Rhode Island Conservation District to host  
Morsel Dumplings public tasting and cooking demonstration 

WESTERLY, Rhode Island, June 10, 2024 – The Southern Rhode Island Conservation District 
(SRICD) will host a product launch event for Morsel Dumplings on June 28 from 4 – 6:30 pm at 
Fresh Harvest Kitchen, 9 East Avenue, Unit F in Westerly. The event is free and open to the 
public and will feature a free dumpling tasting and cooking demonstration. 

Morsel Dumplings are hand-formed and globally inspired dumplings – the dumpling is Chinese 
in its form and structure and the fillings are made from the highest quality ingredients sourced 
from local farms who raise humanely raise livestock free of hormones and no steroids and with 
no preservatives, additives or MSG. 

The dough is made from scratch using premium King Arthur organic non-GMO flour. The 
following three varieties will be launched inspired by cuisines from Italy, Mexico and Turkey: 
pork and broccoli rabe, chicken salsa verde and spiced squash with walnuts and currants. 

Notes Morsel Dumplings founder, entrepreneur and owner Terese Kung, “cooking and travel 
have always been a passion and constant in my life. Morsel Dumplings is the realization of a 
lifelong dream to blend the best of my culture with the joy of my extensive travels and food 
adventures. During the pandemic, I started experimenting with flavor profiles. When my friends 
started to ask for my dumplings, I realized my passion could potentially turn into something 
bigger than just a dinner party treat.”  

Morsel Dumplings will be available to order online at morseldumplings.com and at Fresh 
Harvest Kitchen starting on June 28. 

For more information on Morsel Dumplings, contact Terese Kung at 
terese@morseldumplings.com or visit morselcumplings.com. 
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